
 

 

Nursery Holidays: 
We close 4pm on 24th December and reopen 2nd Jan  

Term Time Holidays: For government funded 
sessions & term time children only 

Monday 22nd December – Friday 2nd January 2015 

Children In need 

We would like to Thank you everyone 

that donated money to Children in 

need. The children had lots of fun and 

did so well with their Peddle push. So 

far we have managed to raise £2,400. 

It’s not too late to still donate and 

return any outstanding sponsor forms. 

Well Done to everyone, you are all 

Superheroes. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

We have got lots of lovely 
events coming up from now till 
Christmas for everyone to get 
involved with. I would like to 
wish you all a Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year 
                Emma x 
 

Foxes and Hedgehogs Christmas Trip 

Foxes and Hedgehogs Christmas trip will be 
taking place on Monday 1st December to 
Cannock Chase Forestry Commission to visit 
Santa and collect our Christmas tree. This Trip is 
for all the children that attend on a Monday 
Morning, the staff should have gave you a letter 
with all the details on. If we could ask for you to 
return the permission slip along with the money 
by Monday 24th November. 

If you would like to supply your child with a 
booster seat for the trip you can bring it to 
nursery on the morning. 

Thank you 

  

 

 

 
 

Shift Children 
 
We are getting extremely busy now and we have a 
lot of children who do shifts with us. We are asking 
if you can give as much notice as you can with your 
child’s sessions. They will be on a first come first 
served basis. 



 

 

Staff News: 
 

We would like to welcome Tracey Watson to 
our team she will be based in Butterflies. 
Also Natalie Chapman who has joined us from 
our Stafford nursery she will be working in all 
areas of our nursery. 

Butterflies Room parents 

 
We are asking parents to please remove their 

shoes at nursery before entering, the children 

are crawling around the floor and we would 

like to keep it as clean as possible. we do clean 

the carpets weekly 

Thank you 
 

Photograph money 

 

If we could ask if you could bring your 

photograph money back to nursery by Monday 

24th November so this gives time to get them all 

back for Christmas. 

Dates for the Diary  
 
Monday 1st December – 
Butterflies and Squirrels Christmas party 
at Norton Canes Community Centre 
All of the children in Butterflies and Squirrels are 
invited to their Christmas party at 2pm till 
3.30pm at the community centre. We do ask for 
parents to stay with their children if they do not 
attend nursery on this day so we can adhere to 
the ratio’s. If your child attends this day then 
the staff will take your child down to community 
centre and look after them throughout the 
duration of the party and bring them back to 
nursery.  
Monday 8th December –  
Foxes Carol service and party at Norton 
canes community centre from 2pm. 
All of Foxes children are invited to join in with 
the carol service. The children who attend this 
day will walk down to the community centre 
with the staff. The children that do not attend 
this day could we ask parents to bring them to 
the community centre by 1.45pm. After the 
carol service the foxes children will have their 
Christmas party with a visit from Santa. We do 
ask all parents to stay with their children 
throughout the party. A letter with more details 
will be sent home a few weeks before 
confirming all of the details. 
Monday 15th December – Hedgehogs 
Nativity and Christmas party at Norton 
canes community centre at 2pm. 
All of the Hedgehog are invited to join in with 
the Nativity. The children who attend this day 
will walk down with the staff. If your child does 
not attend this day could we ask parents to 
bring them to the community centre for 
1.45pm. After the Nativity the children will have 
their Christmas party with a visit from Santa. 
We do ask all parents to stay for the party. A 
letter will be sent home confirming all of the 
details and which part your child has in the play 
with costume ideas. 

 
Christmas Dinner 
Our Christmas dinner will take place on 
Tuesday 16th December. All the children 
who attend this day will be making there 
own hats and enjoy a yummy dinner.  
 

         
 
 
 

Foxes Front Door 

 

Could we ask that all parents make sure the foxes 

front door is securely shut behind you when you 

leave. The children’s safety is paramount  

1.  

2.  
 

Christmas Jumper Week  

 

Week 15th December we are having a Christmas 

Jumper week. To celebrate the excitement up to 

Christmas. We are asking for the children to come 

dressed in their favourite Christmassy jumper. 
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